
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF LEGION SECTION 

AT NORTHWAY CEMETERY 

The Legion section of Northway Cemetery has been cordoned off 

temporarily, due to health and safety concerns. The annual raking of pine 

needles from the area has not taken place yet, due to the redeployment 

of staff to cover a shortage in grass cutters. 

As soon as this piece of annual maintenance is complete, the Legion 

section of Northway Cemetery will be reopened. 

The rest of the Northway Cemetery remains open to the public. 

For further information, please contact: 

Brian P. MacKinnon, Manager of Corporate Services/Municipal Clerk 

738-2170 or clerk@siouxlookout.ca  
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